Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
October 17, 2018
Present: Anna Skorski, Terry Benton, Sue Lawrence, Rita Selby, Pauline Cote, Janice Rousselle, Anna Conca, Sue Paquette, Louise Jarbeau.  Absent: Judy Forcier.
Review:

· People served (07.01.16 –10.15.18):1,007; (since began counting 12.12.11):22,374.

· $1,768.58 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 10.15.18: $4,241.34.
· Expenses: $412.17.
· Donated to Parish (25%) $1,060.33.
· Food certificates/cards: $2,800.
· Other: $862.24.
· Total payout: $3,662.24.
      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· No one is permitted to use the bathroom in the school building.  This is for the protection of the young people who are under the supervision of Joyful Noise; and the adults that volunteer at GA.  If for some reason a volunteer cannot abide by this prohibition they can no longer volunteer at GA.  This is regrettable, but necessary.  (A notice has been posted on the door leading to the hallway.)  There are no exceptions to this prohibition.
· I would like your input regarding having two (2) meetings per year rather than four (4).  It seems to me that we rehearse basically the material each meeting.  If something needs to be discussed more urgently than the next meeting, a special meeting can be called.  Thoughts?
Other items to discuss... 
· Louise Jarbeau was welcomed to the meeting. She joins the other supervisors of GA and opens the store per schedule.

· New volunteers:  Carol Butterfield and Justina Saunders
Next meeting (if all agree) will be April 10, 2018 at 6:45pm.
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